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  Letter dated 21 May 2018 from the Secretary-General addressed 

to the President of the Security Council 
 

 

 I write with reference to Security Council resolution 2366 (2017) establishing 

the United Nations Verification Mission in Colombia and requesting me to report 

every 90 days following the start of its activities on 26 September 2017.  

 In keeping with this requirement, my third progress report is due to the Council 

on 26 June 2018. However, in order to align the time frame of the report with the 

concluding period of the current administration in Colombia, I would like to request 

an extension for its submission, until 20 July 2018.  

 I would be grateful if you could bring the present letter to the attention of the 

members of the Security Council.  

 

 

(Signed) António Guterres 

 

https://undocs.org/S/RES/2366(2017)

